Steven Sepe

From:

Caitlin Chammat <caitlin.chammat@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, February 23, 2025 7:51 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As a client of Citrine Aesthetics, I have experienced firsthand the professionalism, expertise, and high-quality care provided by their team of nurses, nurse practitioners, and estheticians. The services they offer are essential to my aesthetic and wellness needs, and I trust their knowledge and skill implicitly.

If this bill does not pass, it will significantly impact my ability to continue receiving treatments from the providers I know and trust. Citrine Aesthetics operates with the highest standards of safety and patient care, and I do not wish to seek services elsewhere.

Please ensure that this bill moves forward to protect businesses like Citrine Aesthetics and maintain access to skilled professionals who provide invaluable services to the community. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Caitlin Chammat
9 Stagecoach Rd, Cumberland, RI 02864